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One of the most wonderful things about Oregon is the ease of voting.  We have many 

more participants than other states for that reason.  The is absolutely no need to go 

back to in-person voting here.  I worked in-person voting for years in another state 

and it was a pain for the voter.  Don't go backwards! 

 


